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[ EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 505, June 09, 1978 ]

REVOKING EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 287, SERIES OF 1959, AND
EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 374, SERIES OF 1960, AUTHORIZING

THE USE OF LOW PLATE NUMBERS BY HIGH GOVERNMENT
OFFICIALS

Executive Order No. 287, series of 1959 and Executive Order No. 374 series of
1960, authorizing high government officials to use low plate numbers for their cars
are hereby revoked.




Heretofore, the Secretary of Public Works, Transportation and Communications and
the Chairman of the Land Transportation Commission are hereby directed not to
issue low plate numbers for the official use of high government officials.




All low plate numbers that may have been issued in the past are hereby cancelled or
withdrawn. Anybody caught using low plate numbers will be subjected to disciplinary
action.




Done in the City of Manila, this 9th day of June, in the year of Our Lord, nineteen
hundred and seventy-eight.




(SGD.) FERDINAND E. MARCOS
President of the Philippines

By the President:



(SGD.) JUAN C. TUVERA

Presidential Assistant
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